
September 2022 Press Releases: 

9/5- Officers responded to the Wawa for a shoplifting. A white male wearing a red hoodie, black pants, 

flip flops, and a blue surgical mask ran out of the store after stealing $37.00 worth of candy.  He was last 

seen running towards Bellmawr.  

9/8- Officers responded to the Brooklawn Shopping Center for a theft of a wallet.  The victim stated that 

he was helping an elderly female with her bags and turned his back to his shopping cart, which had his 

Wawa reusable bag inside of it containing his wallet. After reviewing video surveillance, a white male 

and white female are observed removing the bag from the shopping cart.  The victim’s wallet was 

located at the bus stop at Rt. 130.  

9/10- Officers responded to the Shoprite for a report of shoplifting.  Johnny Goodwin, 38, of Gloucester 

City, placed numerous items in his shopping cart and went through self-checkout, only scanning 3-4 

items.  He was placed under arrest and charged with shoplifting.  

9/11- Officers responded to the Dollar Tree for a report of shoplifting. Casey Lee Dussell, 36, of 

Glassboro concealed $10.00 worth of items.  She was placed under arrest and charged with shoplifting.  

9/15- Officers responded to the Rite Aid for shoplifting.  A black female wearing all black clothing and 

white sneakers concealed $243.00 worth of cough and cold medicine into a reusable bag and fled the 

store; getting into a green SUV driven by an older black male.   

9/15- Officers responded to the Rite Aid for shoplifting. (1) one black male and (2) two black females, all 

between the ages of 20-30 years old. The male was wearing a graphic T-shirt with “Ali,” black shorts, 

white bucket hat, and a blue face mask; (1) one female was wearing a black shirt and grey yoga pants; 

the other female was wearing a reddish Nike shirt and white shorts with her hair in a bun.  The (3) three 

concealed approximately $389.00 worth of merchandise and fled in a red Nissan Altima.   

9/17- Officers responded to the Wawa for a report of shoplifting.  A black male, approximately 6ft tall, 

wearing black pants and a blue plaid shirt with a black backpack concealed $248.30 worth of candy.   He 

was last seen on foot towards Browning Lane.  

9/18- Officers responded to the Wawa for a report of a stolen motor vehicle.  The victim left his vehicle 

running with the keys inside the vehicle.  Video surveillance shows a black male, wearing all-black 

clothing with white sneakers, enter the vehicle and drive away.   

9/22- Officers heard a loud crash coming from Rt. 130 and located a single car crash near the old 

Weber’s Lot.  Through further investigation, Matthew Edward Stankiewicz, 21, of Westville was found to 

be operating the vehicle under the influence.  He was placed under arrest and issued numerous motor 

vehicle summonses including Driving While Intoxicated.  

9/26- Officers responded to the area of Old Broadway for a vehicle that was burglarized sometime 

overnight.  The victim left the doors unlocked and when they awoke, they found the vehicle rummaged 

through.   

9/27- Officers responded to the lot across from Bellmawr Self Storage for a report of theft of a catalytic 

converter off a vehicle.  An unknown actor cut the converter sometime overnight.  

Warrant Arrest:  Jamal Scott, 47, of Camden 


